
One Day workshop on Snakebite Awareness Date- 21/07/2023 

Under the guidance of Prof. Alok Kumar Chakrawal, the Vice Chancellor of Guru Ghasida 

Central University, the Department of Forestry organized a workshop on snakebite awareness 

in the Barkagaon area of Hazaribagh district, Jharkhand. This workshop marked the first of its 

kind organized by the department in a other state. Dr. Ajay Kumar Singh, an Assistant 

Professor of the Department, efficiently coordinated the workshop, while Prof. K. K. Chandra, 

the Department Head, delivered comprehensive insights about the workshop on behalf of the 

department. 

The workshop emphasized the significant issue of snakebites, particularly prevalent during the 

rainy season, which leads to numerous fatalities. The local attendees, numbering around 60, 

received a thorough understanding of this concern and were enlightened about preventive 

measures during the workshop. The insightful presentation resonated well with the participants. 

Notable attendees included Ashutosh Anand, a research scholar from the department, Narendra 

Sahu, a post-graduate student, and Shubham Tandon, an alumnus of the university. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


